RECEIVED

OCTOBER 31,2022

COASTAL RESOURCES
MANAGEMENT COUNCIL

AT Marine, LLC
DBA Salt Water Farms
165 Tidal Drive
North Kingstown, Rl 02852

Quonset Point, October 29, 2022

Jeffrey M. Willis, Executive Director
Coastal Resource Management Council
4808 Tower Hill Rd, Suite 3

Wakefield, RI 02879

Dear Mr. Willis,

| am writing to formally express our concerns about the impact of the submarine cables that Revolution
Wind is proposing to install in the West Passage of Narragansett Bay (CRMC File No.: 2021-07-005). We
operate lease # 13-04-057 in the West passage adjacent to the proposed submarine cables. We grow
oysters for American Mussel Harvesters, Inc (AMH) a Rhode Island corporation established in 1986.
AMH has developed a national market for the trade marked brands of oysters we grow for them.
Interruptions in the supply would cause AMH to lose these customers.

In addition, we are a contract grower of kelp for Atlantic Sea Farms of Maine. In two sections of our
contract with them the adverse impact of sediments on the kelp blades is addressed. In another section
the impacts of heavy metals on the value of the crop are highlighted.

We want to formally express our concern about sedimentation, heavy metals and electromagnetic fields
that could adversely impact our oyster and kelp farming activities.

Sincerely,

Adam Silkes, Farm Manager
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